
Workshop on mechanisms - NGO inputs

During the workshop on mechanisms (Bonn, 5-8 June 2000), at the
evening session on 6 June (19:00-21:00), the NGO constituencies will have
the opportunity to provide inputs on the "Text for further negotiation on
principles, modalities, rules and guidelines", contained in document
FCCC/SB/2000/3, as follows:

Business and Industry NGOs - 30 min (3 presentations)
Environmental NGOs – 30 min (3 presentations)

Local Governments and Municipal Authorities –10 min (1
presentation)

A detailed agenda, draft statements and names of presenters
should be submitted to the secretariat by the facilitators for the respective
constituencies by 2 June 2000.

Those accredited NGOs interested in making a contribution, should
contact the appropriate constituency facilitator. The contact information
for the constituencies is as follows:

Business and Industry NGOs - Paul Clements-Hunt, ICC

Paul Clements-Hunt,Policy Manager
 Environment Energy Affairs,

International Chamber of Commerce,
email: paul.clementshunt@iccwbo.org

tel: (33-1)4953-2808
fax: (33-1)4953-2859

Environmental NGOs - Karla Schoeters/Nathalie Eddy,CAN-EU/ US  CAN

Karla Schoeters, Director,
Climate Action Network - Europe

email: karla@climnet.org
tel: (32-2)231-0180
fax: (32-2)230-5713

Ms. Nathalie Eddy, International Coordinator
US Climate Action Network

e-mail:  neddy@ciel.org
tel: (1-202)785-8700
fax: (1-202)785-8701

direct tel: (1-202)785-8702



Local Governments and Municipal Authorities - Virginia Sonntag-
O'Brien, ICLEI

Virginia Sonntag-O'Brien, Director
International Council for Local Environmental Initiatives

European Secretariat
email: virginia.sonntagob@iclei-europe.org

tel: (49-761)36-8920
fax: (49-761)368-9259

Written inputs

Accredited NGOs who would like written inputs on document
FCCC/SB/2000/3 to be distributed to the Parties, may do so by making
available 300 copies of their text. These copies may be given through the
NGO Liaison officer, following which these copies may be distributed at
the back of the room during the evening session of the Workshop on
Mechanisms on June 6.

It would be highly recommended that these views be as concise as
possible.

For any further information please contact Barbara Black,
NGO Liaison Officer, Climate Change Secretariat.

E-mail: bblack@unfccc.int


